
From: Joel Aslanian [mailto:jaslanian@mericap.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 10:10 PM 
To: Myers, Dale - TCP (ECY) <DAMY461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Cc: boseran@mericap.com 
Subject: Circle K 1461 
  
Hi Dale - I live about a mile from the Circle K site and received a notice in the mail today about 
the DCAP.  My question for you is why are neighbors receiving notice and being invited to 
comment on the routine clean up of an old gas station site? Is there some new law requiring this 
process, or is this something you are required to do since the state is actually cleaning it up (as 
opposed to a private party)?  Thank you!  (And good luck with the crazy neighbors.) 
  
Best regards, 
  
Joel 
  

Joel Aslanian 
Meriwether Partners 
(206) 816-1573 
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